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March 17, 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Upper Grand Watershed Committee 
Attention:  Lenora Banfield, Chairperson 
Email:  lbanfield@eastgarafraxa.ca 
 
Dear Ms. Banfield, 
 
Re: Discontinuation of Participation in the Upper Grand Watershed Committee 
 
At the meeting of Council held on March 16, 2023, Council decided that it would 
discontinue its participation in the Upper Grand Watershed Committee. 
 
Council feels that it is able to communicate and work collaboratively with its GRCA 
Representative, and Township Staff also work collaboratively with GRCA Staff, 
therefore Council feels there is no need to continue on with this Committee. 
 
Council would like to thank everyone involved in the Upper Grand Watershed 
Committee for their efforts. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Denise B. Holmes, AMCT 
CAO/Clerk 
 
c. Township of Amaranth 
 Township of East Garafraxa 
 Township of Southgate 
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